Hello Lowell Families and community,

Counting down the final days of the year! Don't forget to check out the dress up days and
the activities happening in the ABC countdown to summer! Next week brings us to our final 9
days of school! Lundy will be doing end of the year testing so be sure that your students are
getting plenty of rest and a healthy breakfast.

Lowell summer athletics opportunities are beginning! Check out the Lowell Athletics Bulletin
at https://www.lowell.k12.or.us/athletics/ for more details.

Congratulations to Rowan Files on breaking the men's javelin school record with a throw of
171'5" at the OSAA Track & Field State Championships! With that throw, Rowan earned 2nd
place in the state, and he also finished 4th in the 100m.

The Lowell High School Class of 2023 Baccalaureate will be Wednesday, June 7th at 7pm in
the Lowell High School Cafetorium. All seniors and their families as well teachers and staff are
invited to attend this celebration! Kinder walk with graduating kindergartners walking with
graduating seniors will be June 8t at 1:00pm. Graduation is June 9t at 7:00pm in the Lowell
High School gymnasium. The graduate parade will be immediately preceding the
ceremony. #Classof2023

Stay safe, healthy, and kind!



